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NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF AUDIT AD HOC 
COMMITTEE MEETING 

 
January 6, 2021 

 
 
 
 

 Chairperson Saltzman has announced that the Audit Ad Hoc Committee Meeting, which 
was scheduled to be held on Wednesday, January 6, 2021, at 3:00 p.m., WILL NOT BE HELD.   
 
 
 
 
 
       Patricia K. Williams 
       District Secretary 
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